NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
QUESTION NO. 2608-2020
FOR WRITTEN REPLY

INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 45-2020: Date of publication – 06 November 2020
“Mrs V van Dyk (DA): to ask the Minister of Sport, Arts and Culture”
Whether, with reference to the lease of the Head Office of the Pan South African Language Board, the processes which were followed had complied with the regulations of the Public Finance Management Act, Act 1 of 1999; if not, why not; if so, (a) where was the tender advertised, (b) what total number of bids were received and (c) what (i) was the total lease amount and (ii) is the current lease amount?	NW3322E
REPLY
The Department of Sport, Arts and Culture does not deal with lease agreements it is the purview of the department of Public Works and Infrastructure. 






[bookmark: _GoBack]
